
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
June 2018 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Pre School Open Day 9th July 2018 

 

We will not be having sessions on Monday 9th July and would like to invite parents to make an 

appointment to meet their Keyworker and discuss their child’s progress.  Please complete and return 

the form below with a preference for a meeting time. 

 

Our last session will be Friday 13th July and we will be having a Disney party if your child wishes 

to come dressed up. 

 

Your child will return to Mrs Keys Nursery on Monday 10th September to the same session unless 

you have been informed of a change. 

 

Thank you for all your support this year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Ms Moffat 

 

 

 

Please complete and return to Ms Moffat 

 

 

Child’s Name: ..…………….……………………    Key Worker: …………………………………... 

 

I am *able/unable to attend the Keyworker Meeting on Monday 9th July. 

 

My preference for time of meeting is: 

 

8.30 am – 10.00 am  

10.00 am – 11.30 am  

1.00 pm – 2.30 pm  

2.30 pm – 4.00 pm  

 

*please delete where applicable.        

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

